
 
To Whom It May Concern:            5/6/2005 
  
RE: GRABBER DECKMASTER BRACKETS 
  
Grabber hereby certifies that both our G-90 galvanized with 
Powder Coating and our 304 Stainless Steel brackets meet 
the requirements to be ACQ compliant. These brackets, in 
conjunction with our GRABBERGARD coated and Stainless 
Steel Fasteners, allow you to offer your customers a choice 
in ACQ compliant hidden fastening systems. The Stainless 
Steel System is recommended for robust corrosion 
environments such as marine and coastal industrial areas. 
The Deckmaster Powder coated brackets will meet the 
needs for all other environments. 
  
Sincerely yours, 
 
Doug Holmberg 
National Sales & Marketing Manager 
Grabber Construction Products 
800-869-1375  
www.deckmaster.com 
 


